
Will we lose our 
Funding?

Some people have said they are worried we could lose 
funding from the Commonwealth if we become a State.

All States rely on federal funding and the Northern Territory 
is already funded on the same formula as the states –  

since 1988.

There does not need to be any change to existing  
funding arrangements for a new State.

Come to a State 7 Forum near you to find out  
more about this and other Statehood matters.

www.ntstate7.com.au

STATEHOOD STEERING COMMITTEE


